
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

There has been a case of head lice reported in this grade level.  The classrooms have been 

cleaned thoroughly.  I have checked all of the children today.  There were no other children with 

concerns.  

 

Personal hygiene is not the issue.  Hairspray and hair products are known to deter the spread of 

lice.  You may want to consider this as a proactive practice.  Additionally, you may wish to 

check with your pharmacist regarding over the counter treatments for both the hair and the home.   

 

I have enclosed an information sheet on head lice for your convenience.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call       

 

Thank you,  

      

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


